
Discontinuation of the LTSS Alternative Payment Model 

 

Q: Why is the Long-Term Services and Supports (LTSS) Alternative Payment Model (APM) 

being discontinued? 

A: The pilot project for the LTSS APM is not being continued due to the unavailability of 

earmarked federal funding, making the model financially unsustainable beyond the pilot project 

phase. 

 

Q: When is the LTSS APM pilot project scheduled to end? 

A: The pilot project will end on Jun 30, 2024. It has been extended beyond its original end date to 

align with the State’s fiscal year.   

 

Q: Who has been informed about the discontinuation of the LTSS APM? 

A: The notice was emailed to home health care providers participating in the pilot program. 

 

Q: What should participating providers do? 

A: Participating providers must submit their final report to Neighborhood reflecting Q2 2024 by the 

July 15, 2024 deadline. 

 

Q: Who should providers contact if they have questions about the APM pilot program? 

A: Providers with questions should contact Liggia Soto, Senior Manager of LTSS, at 401-427-6745 

or lsoto@nhpri.org. 

 

 

 

 
 

https://www.nhpri.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/Discontinuation-of-Alternative-Payment-Model.pdf

